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HIGH-LEVEL VIRTUAL FORUM FOR THE CELEBRATION OF THE
WORLD ANTIMICROBIAL AWARENESS WEEK (WAAW)

The Department of Health (DOH) is inviting students, teachers, administrators
to join the HIGH-LEVEL VIRTUAL FORUM FOR THE CELEBRATION OF THE
WORLD ANTIMICROBIAL AWARENESS WEEK (WAAW) on November 18, 2021,
Thursday, 9:00-11:00 a.m. via online platform.

Moreover, this event aims to strengthen the antimicrobial resistance (AMR)
campaign and advocating for urgent action by leaders across all sectors to combat
the accelerating crisis of AMR.

Participation shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated
in DepEd Order No. 09, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. Attached is the letter from the
organizer for your reference.

OLGA C. ALONSABE, PhD, CESE
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Office of the Schooli Division Superintendent
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HIGH-LEVEL VIRTUAL FORUM FOR THE CELEBRATION OF THE
WORLD ANTIMICROBIAL AWARENESS WEEK (WAAW)

Spearheading the celebration of the World Antimicrobial Awareness
Week (WAAW) on November 19-24, 2021, the Department of Health (DOH)
invites everyone to the kick-off activity titled High-Level Virtual Media
Forum on November 18, Thursday, 9:00-11:00 a.m. to be streamed via
Philippine Antimicrobial Awareness Week (PAAW) Facebook Page
(https:/ /www.facebook.com/doh.paaw).

With this year’s theme of the PAAW “Kaalaman ay dagdagan,
antimicrobial resistance sa gitna ng COVID-19,” the media forum is aimed at
strengthening the Antimicrobial resistance (AMR) campaign and advocating
for urgent action by leaders across all sectors to combat the accelerating crisis
of AMR. Attached to this Advisory is the provisional program of the media
forum. The updated and the final program will be posted in the DOH and
PAAW Facebook pages.

For queries and concerns, please contact Ms. Johanna Mallari and Ms.
Ma. Michelle Rivero of the DOH-AMR Secretariat at amr@doh.gov.ph or
icamrsecretariat.doh@gmail.com.

DR. ARTURO B. BAYOCOT, CESO III
Regional Director

VICTOR &. DE GRACIA JR., PhD, CESO V

Assistant Regional Director
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Regional Director

ESSD/myrayee
# DepEd Regional Office X, Zone 1, Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City =~ —————
5 ‘A~ (088) 856-3932 | (088) 8831-3137 | (088) 881-3031 :o"“'w\ '
‘2 B3 Department of Education Region 10 1 @ AR
¥ & region10@deped.gov.ph | sosome fW e
@b http://deped10.com L e



